
 

 

TO:  All Employees (Including Adjunct Faculty, University Assistants, Graduate Assistants & Student 
Employees)  

FROM:  Mr. Fred Cratty, Associate Vice President for Human Resources  

RE: Affordable Care Act Notice 
 
 
As you may already be aware effective October 1, 2013 various sections of the Affordable Care Act went 
into effect.  One section of this act requires all employers to provide their existing employees with a 
notification of the availability of health insurance coverage through public health exchanges.  Attached is a 
copy of the required notification from the State Comptroller’s Office.  The notification provides some 
general information regarding the Connecticut Health Insurance Exchange and it also gives you the website 
address and a phone number to contact for additional information.  It is important to note that if you already 
have health insurance provided by the State of Connecticut (ie: full-time employees and a limited number of 
part-time employees) no action is required by you.  However, if you do not have employer provided health 
insurance coverage you may be interested in obtaining your health care coverage via the Connecticut Health 
Insurance Exchange. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 203-837-8665 or via email at 
crattyf@wcsu.edu. 
 
 
 












